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Learning together, Success forever 

Friday 14th June
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Last week we said goodbye to Mrs Richardson.  
We miss her already! 
We also said goodbye to Lea, Lewis, Taeshon 
and Danica.  We wish them all success in their 
new settings. 
 

 
 
Well done to all of our year 11 students – the 
exams are over! Fingers crossed for the 
results you are hoping for. 
 
Gift 
The school received a surprise gift of some 
amazing books from the Don Hanson Charitable 
Trust.  The trust sent out books to 10,000 
primary schools in UK and all the schools 
across the British Overseas Territories.  They 
are fabulous books which have information 
about a wealth of things including the plants 
and animals that live and grow on Ascension.  
The books are on the shelves outside the 
Pastoral room in the hall, come in and have a 
look. 
Her are year 1 and 2 sharing the books. 
 

 
	

	
	
 

	
 
 
 
 
Swimming Gala 
The swimming gala will take place on Friday 21st 
June at 9.15a.m.  Parents are welcome to join 
us if they are able to. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you 
This week we received two swing ball sets from 
the PTA.  Thank you very much. They are being 
played with as I write! 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Alison Emmerson 
Headteacher 


